
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/2/2015 4:37:42 PM
Subject: FW: Century Aluminum

ON BACKGROUND: 16 calls.
 
ON BACKGROUND, ADMINISTRATION WORK WITH CENTURY: When we learned that a deal was unlikely between 
Century and Santee Cooper, our office asked S.C. DEW to reach out to Century and offer assistance to Century 
employees. DEW will begin conducting workshops this week for Century employees that include SC Works Online 
Services Registration, Job Search Assistance and Resume Writing. Century is setting up an onsite conference room 
and learning lab for DEW meetings with employees on 1st and 2nd shifts and accessing DEW services online. 
Employees will be allowed access to the conference room and learning lab before and after the layoff. DEW staff may 
also provide onsite unemployment claims assistance.
 

RESPONSE TO THOSE WHO CONTACTED GOVERNOR’S OFFICE:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the potential closing of the Century Aluminum plant in Berkeley 
County.  I have long supported the Mt. Holly Plant and was personally involved in the deal brokered between 
Alcoa/Century and Santee Cooper in 2012 to keep the plant open and running until the end of this year.  The State of 
South Carolina has worked hard to balance the interests of other Santee Cooper customers and the interests of Mt. 
Holly to continue operating in an economically difficult time for the aluminum industry.  Once again this year, we 
spent several months in negotiations trying to broker a deal between Century Aluminum and Santee Cooper.  For 
Santee Cooper to give any more concessions would give Century an advantage over other South Carolina companies.
  We have always prided ourselves on fairness – and not picking winners and losers.  We all hope Century Aluminum 
agrees to stay.  They are a great company that provides great jobs.  

Please know that should the plant close at the end of the year, the South Carolina Department of Employment and 
Workforce's Rapid Response Team is ready to provide transition services to displaced workers.  Their primary 
objective is to provide workers with the resources and services they need to secure new employment as quickly as 
possible.  Workers are provided, free of charge, information about and access to services such as: unemployment 
insurance benefits, resume preparation assistance, job search assistance, and training opportunities.  We know that 
Century employees are high-skilled and well-trained, and we are committed to helping employees make a smooth 
transition. 

We appreciate the contributions made by the Century Aluminum family.  God bless. 

My very best,

Nikki R. Haley
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